
 
We operate a business in the city of Eugene where I am an owner and operator of a 
hotel .  Please be advised I oppose Senate Bill 595.  We are in agreement that there are 
housing problems that exists throughout the City of Eugene and the rest of the state, but 
this proposal places a incredibly high burden on lodging industry.  The same industry 
that legislatures promised in good faith based on reinvestment of local room taxes in 
destination marketing.   
 
 
thank you,  
 
Robert  Lee   
VIPH Group     
VP of Operations   
503-505-7076 Office 
 


